
 

Year 6  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have so enjoyed getting started with our learning in Year 6 this week. We have begun reading 
our first class text of the year, Holes by Louis Sachar, which the children are loving so far. We 
have also been taking a new look at the second creation story in RE, which has inspired some 
beautiful artwork. We have also started our learning on classification of living things in Science 
and hot deserts in Geography.  

The first school mass of the year was a success and the children made us all incredibly proud of 
their behaviour and beautiful reading in church.  

We are so looking forward to PGL next week! 

Mrs. Peneda and Miss Maloney 

Year 6 Team 

Information from parent meeting: 

Library: Tuesday (Children need to bring their library book back every week please) 

PE: Wednesday 

Games: Thursday 

Please ensure your children bring their full PE kits with them on the relevant days so they can change 

for their lesson. Children wear their Games kit on Thursday all day. 

Important dates: 

Friday 4th October – INSET day 

Friday 11th October – Harvest Celebration (School only) 

Friday 20th October – Break up for half term 3.20pm 

Homework:    

There will be no homework this week on account of us being away on PGL next week. Enjoy the 
weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


